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As an Oregonian, I strongly urge for the support of HB2957. This bill ensures workers 

have time to file a complaint, either with BOLI or individually. It also allows workers to 

find legal representation should they choose to do so. The current 90-day deadline is 

not enough, and Oregonians should have more space to be able to bring a work 

related harassment or discrimination (etc.) claim forward. 

 

Thank you.  


